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Minutes 

Williamsburg Board of Selectmen 

February 27, 2018 
 

The members of the Board of Selectmen attended a presentation by Department of Revenue 

Representative, Terry Williams about building a budget on Tuesday, February 27, 2018, at the 

town office.  The presentation began 5:30 p.m. and ended at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  William Sayre, David Mathers, Denise Banister 

Finance:  Charles Dudek, Jacqueline Dufresne (also COA Board), Dick Kisloski, Paul Wetzel  

Pat Billingsley (Board of Library Trustees), Mitch Cichy (Capital Planning), Nicholas Dines 

(Mill River Greenway), Glen Everett (Assessor), Brenda Lessard (Town Clerk), Stacey 

Mousseau (Town Accountant), Nate Rosewarne (Treasurer), Rob Stinson (Energy), Carl 

Schlerman (Hampshire Regional School Committee), Bill Turner (Highway), Terry Williams 

(DOR) 

 

Approved:     ______________________________________ 

      Clerk 

 

   


